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Harvest Festival 

Thank you for supporting the nursery at our 

autumn sing song.  We raised £74.30.  Thank 

you to everyone who donated or bought raffle 

tickets.  One hamper is still yet to be claimed, 

we will add it to the Christmas raffle prizes. 

 

Parent Consultations 

Parent consultations for the older children 

(started nursery in January or April) will be 

held the week beginning 14th November. 

Please see Mrs MacQuarrie for an 

appointment.  

 

Children in Need 

We will be joining in with the ‘Big Spotacular’ 

on Friday 18th November. Children can wear 

their best spotty outfits for a £1 

contribution. 
 

Christmas Raffle 

Raffle tickets are on sale from Monday 28th 

November, 5 tickets for £1. 

Funds raised will be used towards the cost of 

Christmas presents and the party. 

The raffle will be drawn on Wednesday 14th 

December. 

 

Christmas Performance 

Again, due to the low numbers of children in 

the afternoon session, we would like all 

afternoon children to join in with the morning 

children for our Christmas performance.  

This year we will be performing 

“Mary’s Knitting” on Tuesday 13th 

December at 11am.  

 

This will mean that nursery will be closed 

for the afternoon on 13th December.  

Please speak to Mrs MacQuarrie if you have a 

problem with your child attending the morning 

session. 

We will be having a small fundraising event 

afterwards where there will be a bun stall and 

Christmas decorations for sale. Donations for 

the bun stall would be appreciated. 

 

Christmas Party 

The Christmas Party will be held on Thursday 

15th December at 12.30pm. 

No children for the morning nursery, 

however ALL children 

to attend Nursery at 12.30pm for the 

party. Santa is arriving  

at approx. 2.00pm – parents are welcome to 

join us at this point. 

 (Nursery will be providing food so no 

donations of food thank you) 

 

School Website 

The school website is updated regularly 

with information regarding school.  Please 
take a look. You will find information 

regarding who our Governors are, policies, 

and safeguarding. The school calendar has 

term dates and dates of events in school. 

You can also use the website to contact us.  

Please remember to contact us before 

9.15am if you are informing us that your 

child will not be in school. 

http://www.townville.wakefield.sch.uk 
 

End Of Term Non-Uniform Day 

Friday 16th December is a Non-uniform Day.   

A£1 contribution is required for all those 

children wishing to take part.  All 

contributions to go to Nursery Fund. 

 

Nursery closes for the Christmas break on 

Friday 16th December at 2.00pm. 

We will re-open Wednesday 4th January 

2017 at 8.45am. 

Please note the early finish 
Thank you all for your support this term. 


